
4th November 2013 

To whom it may concern, 

 I wish to ask the state to recognize all of the Shoalhaven Category 1-3 agricultural land instead of the 

small amount of land it currently does regarding amendments to CSG Mining.  

I am also appalled by the mere two kilometer buffer zones; this is not nearly enough for any populated 

area.  

Being a mother I want a safer future for my son and future grandchildren to grow up in than what’s on 

offer now. I want them to have the opportunity to have safe clean water and healthy soil to grow fruit 

and vegetables in.   I would much rather see renewable energy rolled out that harms none and doesn’t 

add to climate change  like Coal Seam Gas Mining does. 

Yours Sincerely 

Chrystal Kahler 

 

 


